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FROM THE LATE SIR GEORGE E. CARTIER, Bt.

Ottawa, Feb. 15, 1872.

I am directed by the Hon. Sir George Et. Cartier, to convey to you his thanks for a
copy of your Essay on " Manitoba and the North-West of the Dominion," and to state

that, after having perused the pamphlet, he thinks very highly of its contents, and will

not fail to recommend the same to the favourable notice of the Minister of Agri-
culture.

(Signed,) B. SULTE,
Secretary.

FROM THE MEMBERS OF THE EXECUTIVE COUNCIL OF THE
PROVINCE OF MANITOBA.

GOVERNWKNT HoUSE,
Fort Garry, Manitoba, Dfcc. 27ih, 1871.

"We h.'i^ attentively read Mr. Spenco's pamphlet on 'Manitoba and the North-
west, com] >ired with the Western States, as a field for the Emigrant and Capitalist.'

We highly np prove of the pamphlet, and recommeiid the same with confidence to the

public, as being reliable, and well worthy of careful perusal."

EXTRACT FROM A REPORT OF A JOINT COMMITTEE OF BOTH
HOUSES OF THE LOCAL LEGISLATURE ON IMMIGRATION, MAY, 1871.

" Mr. Spence's pamphlet, entitled, ' Manitoba and the North-West of the Domin-
ion, its Resources and Advantages, in comparison with the Western States of

America,' should be r3ad by every intending Emigrant, both in the Eastern Provinces
and Europe."
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Alexandra Cottaqe, St, Boniface

March 10th. 1
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